From: CHARLES ELVIN 
Sent: 21 April 2014 16:15
To: Planning
Subject: Planning reference 14/00412/F - site at Poplars Deddington

To the Chief Planning Officer, Cherwell District Council

 

Dear Sir/Madam

 

I am writing to lodge my strong objection to the planning application for planning permission by Banner Homes Ltd on a field on the Clifton Road, Deddington - reference 14/00412/F.

 

This is yet again an opportunistic proposal which will ruin the view and aspect of the historic castle grounds, is proposing yet further building on green field sites in Deddington, is totally unnecessary given that Deddington has already had 85 unwanted and unneeded houses forced on it by the planning process and the lack of a proper local plan. 

 

Deddington residents have already had significantly more than their "fair share" of new houses given the above. The roads, facilities and local amenities will be over-stretched by the 85 - more will simply make this worse. 

 

Please do not accept this application or any further applications for Deddington until a locally agreed plan is in place and the developments are both wanted and sensible for Deddington as a village. 

 

Yours faithfully

 

Charles Elvin

 

Charles Elvin

26 Gaveston Gardens

Deddington
Oxon OX15 0NX
 

